
Stockbridge and Inverleith Community Council 
 

Minutes of meeting held on 16th November 2016 
 

Stockbridge Parish Church 
7b Saxe Coburg Street 

 
 
Those attending were as follows: 
 
Community Council Members - Gregan Crawford (Chair); Pam Barnes; David Chamberlain; John 
Cowie; Ian Hooper; Andrew Morrison; Clive Preston 
 
Ward Councillors - Nigel Bagshaw 
 
Members of the Community - Cathy Bell; Stephen Boyle; Nick Evans; Mae Douglas; James Lyall; 
Ryan McGee; Max Mitchell; Susannah Morgan; Jamie Orr-Ewing; James Simpson; Chris 
Wedderburn 
 
Apologies:  
CC Members - Joan Beattie; Tannis Dodd; Duncan Osler; Hal Osler 
Cllr Gavin Barrie; Cllr Lesley Hinds; Cllr Iain Whyte; Jack Bannerman 
 
1 Minutes of the meeting held on 26 October were approved 
 
2 Matters Arising - Following the discussion at the last meeting, Gregan Crawford reported 
that Penny Richardson was willing to continue to deal with licensing matters on behalf of the 
Community Council. He therefore proposed that Penny should be co-opted to the Council and this 
was agreed. 
 
3 Presentation on the Council’s pedestrian safety project for Dean Park Crescent by Ivar 
Christensen (Edinburgh Council) accompanied by Alexander McNaughton (SVECO consultants) 
The presentation sought views on options for improving pedestrian safety at the Queensferry Road 
end of Dean Park Crescent. A number of comments were raised by those present which would be 
considered by the Council in progressing their proposals. Further comments to be sent to 
ivar.Christensen@Edinburgh.gov.uk 
 
4 Presentation by Catherine Dougan - catherine@dtascot.org.uk - of Development Trusts 
Association Scotland on Community Development Trusts. 
Following the presentation, James Simpson set out a proposal for establishing a Stockbridge and 
Inverleith CDT. Those present who expressed interest in assisting in the formation of a CDT as 
members of a string group were - John Cowie; Mae Douglas; Ian Hooper and Andrew Morrison. 
 
5 Other Business - Pam Barnes sought the CC’s agreement to her proposal to respond to the 
latest draft of SESplan with a re-iteration of the views submitted on behalf of the CC on the 
previous draft. 
 
6 Next Meeting - 7pm 18 January 2017 in Stockbridge Church 
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